
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Mrs Anne Hudson BA Hons, PGCE Acting Head Teacher  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,           29th March 2023 
 

Year 5 Primary Project at Whitgift School 
 
We have been fortunate enough to secure Year 5 a place on the Whitgift School Primary Project 
again this year, from Monday 24th April to Friday 28th April. During their time there, the children 
will have the opportunity to use Whitgift’s excellent facilities whilst taking part in science, PE, 
music and language lessons.  
 
There is no charge for the project, and we will be travelling to and from Whitgift School each day 
by bus, leaving at 9.30am and arriving back at school before the end of the day.  
 
We will need some parental support during the week to ensure that we have a safe pupil to adult 
ratio on the journey to and from Whitgift, so if you are able to help on any of the days, please 
indicate this on the Google permission form (link below).  
 
Further information regarding timings, equipment, lunches etc will follow nearer the time. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Mr S Johnson 

Year 5 Class Teacher 
 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd0Inzlq8F6CbpvDj-
JeuBZ6oed6U7YswWxUMIqN_T8xfkKtg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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